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VIA E-FILING 
Steven King, Executive Director 
State of Washington 
Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr., SW 
Olympia, WA  98504 
 
 Re: i-wireless, LLC  
  Docket No. UT-101640 
 
Dear Mr. King: 
 
 i-wireless, LLC (“i-wireless” or “Company”) hereby notifies the Commission of the 
following Lifeline promotion in Washington. 
 
 Effective May 2nd, the Company will offer a promotion of 500 free minutes and unlimited 
text messages per month to new customers who enroll in the Company’s Lifeline program in 
Washington.  The promotion is currently set to end on July 31, 2015.  New customers who enroll 
under the promotion will be notified at enrollment that when the promotion ends, they will be 
moved to the standard 250-minute free plan offering; they will also be notified prior to the plan 
change by a free text message from the Company. 
 
 If you have any questions or if I may provide you with additional information, please 
contact me at 770-232-7805 or hkirby@telecomcounsel.com.   
 
     Respectfully submitted, 
 
      /s/ 
 
     Heather Kirby, Regulatory Specialist 
     Lance J.M. Steinhart, P.C. 
     Attorneys for i-wireless, LLC  
cc:  Sam Bailey 
 

 


